
 

 

 

 

May 3, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you to Mrs. Druckrey and the students who participated in the piano recital last Thursday.  

It was surely a time to celebrate our students’ talents. Mrs. Druckrey along with her students are 

to be commended for their hard work and many hours of practice. Some of our piano students 

will be playing background music at next week’s Spring Program. 

 

Today, May 3rd, mid-quarter reports go home for students in grades K-8.  Please talk with your 

child(ren) about the results.  Sign and return the reports as soon as possible.  Thank you. 

 

I would like to share a special thanks to those who participated in our plant fundraiser this year.   

If you ordered flowers from our annual sale, you will find the coupons for your flower purchase 

in today’s envelope.  You may take your coupons to Green Bay Floral and Greenhouse, 1263 

Shawano Ave. Green Bay, and select your flowers on or before June 5th.  Thank you for your 

orders. 

 

This Friday, May 5th, is Wear Yellow Day.  It is a day to support those whose lives have been 

affected by cancer.  To show our support, we will have a wear yellow dress down day. 

 

Our Spring Program is on Thursday, May 11th.  Every student has a part in the concert portion of 

the program and every student will have art projects on display at the St. Joseph Art Gallery.  At 

5:45, the Art Gallery, displayed in the gym will be open from 5:45-6:20 p.m.  At 6:20, a bell will 

invite all students to gather in their classrooms so they may process to the church together for the 

concert portion of the evening.  The concert will begin at 6:30 p.m.  Grandparents, neighbors and 

friends are certainly welcome to join us in this evening celebrating Art and Music.  Students are 

asked to dress up for this evening.  We look forward to this wonderful evening together. 

 

Pilgrim Congregational Church is holding a rummage sale on Friday, May 6th and Saturday, 

May 7th. Come and take a look to support our friends at Pilgrim.  The rummage sale is held in 

Friendship Hall. 

 

We have a built-in snow day on May 12.  Since we did not use all of our scheduled snow days, 

May 12th   will be a day of no school for the students.  We hope everyone will be able to enjoy 

the spring time outdoors and extra time with the family.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Administrative Team 


